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June 5, 2013

Eric Boehmer, Account Manager
Frontier Communications

4916 W Clearwater Avenue
Kennewick, WA 99336

To Whom It May Concern:

Kennewick General Hospital (KGH) is currently in the process of building a new
hospital at an area known as Southridge in Kennewick, WA. As KGH grows, we
would like to coordinate all of our campus telephone numbers under one NPA-
NXX code.

Currently, we use the 582, 585, 586 and 737 NXX codes, with a wide array of
numbers under those codes (see attached file). Due to our use of a PBX, we are
not able to use NXX codes starting with “9”.

Therefore, we are respectfully requesting a waiver to allow the creation of a new
NXX code so that we can reserve 6000 consecutive numbers and permit all KGH
properties to share the same NPA-NXX code.

Thank you in advance for your consideration of our request.
Sincerely,
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Charles R. Barnes
Executive Director for Support Services
Southridge Project Manager



